PUBLIC HEARING

THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC HEARING OF THE NEWPORT CITY DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD ON
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 21, 2016 AT 7:00 p.m, IN THE COUNCIL ROOM OF THE MUNICIPAL
BUILDING TO CONSIDER THE FOLLOWING:

1. Approve the minutes of the September 7, 2016 hearing.

2. Consider application No. 16041 by Spates Family, LLC to build 2 new nine (9) unit apartment
building at 80 West End Avenue.

3, Other business

4. Adjourn

Applications and supporting date are available in the Zoning Administrator’s Office.
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